ADVERTISEMENT FOR RESPONSES TO REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS

Notice is hereby given that McComb School District shall receive responses from qualified Energy Services
Companies (ESCOs) to provide energy conservation equipment and services under an Energy Services
Performance Contract until 704AM, February 17, 2020 at 695 Minnesota Ave, McComb, MS 39649. ESCO
qualifications will be submitted in accordance with Section 31-7-14 of the Mississippi Code, the Mississippi

Development Authority—Energy Division’s Policy and Procedures for Energy Performance Contracting and
the Request for Qualifications.

A detailed “Request for Qualifications” may be obtained:

Cederick L. Ellis, Sr., Ph.D., Superintendent
695 Minnesota Avenue/PO Box 868
McComb, MS 39649

601-684-4661

ellisc@mccomb.k12.ms.us
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